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Steve Kopko (Contractor)

From: COADataStandards <COADataStandards@fda.hhs.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 10:31 AM
To: CDISC FDA QRS Review
Cc: Steve Kopko (Contractor); dana.booth@merck.com; Diane Corey; Wilson, Stephen; Sun, 

Liping; Dlugash, Rachel; Kam, Maria Matilde; Conley, Chenoa; 
barbara.lentz@abbvie.com; Copeland, Johanna

Subject: [WARNING: UNSCANNABLE EXTRACTION FAILED]CDISC QRS Supplement 1st review of 
the EORTC QLQ-C30 V3.0 supplement

Attachments: 2021-09-21_QS V1.0_EORTC QLQ-C30L V3.0_1st Review with FDA Comments.zip

Our response to the CDISC QRS Subteam request (dated 2021-10-13) for the 1st review of the EORTC QLQ-C30 V3.0 
supplement has been uploaded to the COA Data Standards website and is included in the attached zip file: 
 
2021-09-21_QS V1.0_EORTC QLQ-C30L V3.0_1st Review with FDA Comments 
   
If you have any questions, please contact us.  
  
  
COADataStandards 
 
 


